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28/04/2019  16:48:142019/1712/P COMNOT Covent Garden 

Community 

Association 

Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) does not object to this application in relation to the upgrading 

of windows at first to third floor levels and the replacement of the major part of the shopfront at ground floor 

level.

However, we would like to understand whether a change of use is involved in the replacement of the part of 

the shopfront on its north side.  The plans imply that the entrance to the offices is being reduced in size, with 

part of it being given over to the shop.
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